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   News of the Week—Behaviour Assembly  

This week’s assembly, led by our Behaviour Lead Mrs. Harvey, focused on behaviour and the use of the 
field now that the weather is improving.  We discussed the importance of respecting our play areas and 
each other.  Our children listened really well and gave us amazing feedback so we will be refreshing the 
playtime equipment boxes to keep things fun and engaging. Additionally, we’ll be updating the role of our 
Year 6 play leaders to help ensure playtimes are positive and enjoyable for everyone. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

We’re so proud of how smart our pupils look in their school uniform!  
Wearing the correct uniform shows pride in our school and helps everyone 
feel part of the team.  We encourage all pupils to take ownership of their 
uniform by making sure it’s neat, tidy, and worn  with pride each day. 
Thank you for your support — let’s keep up the great effort and continue 
to look our best. 

Looking Smart in our School Uniform 

Farewell and Good Luck Mrs White 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Andrea White, our wonderful KS1 Teaching Assistant, who will be 
leaving us at the end of this week.   Andrea’s warmth, patience, and dedication have made such a positive 
difference to both the children and staff at Sandiway. 

Good luck, Andrea — you’ll be greatly missed! 

Many thanks to everyone who contributed to the recent PTA Smarties Tube Col-
lection and the Wonka Bar Golden Ticket draw!  We had a fantastic response to 
both and raised in excess of £1300 across the two!!   

All of that money will be used towards a refresh and update of each Years' band-
ed reading books to ensure that every child has the books that they need to pro-
gress and develop their reading skills. 

PTA—Smarties Tube Collection and Wonka Bar Golden Ticket 



Weekly attendance  
w/c 10/03/2025 
 
Reception—  94.76% 
Year 1 –  96.67% 
Year 2—  96% 
Year 3—  98.97% 
Year 4—  97.86% 
Year 5—  97% 
Year 6—  98.8% 
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Hot Chocolate Friday! 

Well done to Albie (Rec), Daniel  (Y1), Freddie (Y2), Alisha (Y3),           

Thomas (Y4), Eilidh and Evelyn W (Y5), Noah R (Y6), Sienna (Office), 

Ruby and Joseph (Mr A’s Club), Ben (Club 

Rock)  and Jimmy (Attendance) who all 

won Headteacher Awards for showing 

ownership on Friday 14th March 2025. 

Polite Notice—Parking 

Could we please kindly remind all parents and visitors that the staff car park is for staff 

only.  Please use the village car park at drop off and pick up.   

Vacancy 

We are looking for a new team member to work in our breakfast and after 

school club initially working: 

Tuesday 3-6pm 

Wednesday 3-6pm 

Friday 3-4.30pm 

If you are interested in finding out more about the role please contact Liz 

Segrott on theclub@sandiway.cheshire.sch.uk         

Club ROCK 


